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In the Matter of
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Dear Administrative Judges:

On March 28, 1994, I received "OSC's Memorandum to the Board,"
filed by Oncology Services Corporation, dated March 23, 1994,
mailed via UPS 2nd Day Air. Included in the UPS envelope were
envelopes addressed to each Board member, as well as to the
Adjudicatory File, the Atomic Safety and Licensing Board Panel, the
Office of the Secretary, and the Office of Commission Appellate
Adjudication. I am forwarding to each Board member his respective
envelope. In addition, I will forward to the appropriate office
the remaining envelopes. I have also, on this date, informed
counsel for the Licensee that in the future, each Board member
should be served at the address provided in the Board's Order dated
December 17, 1993 and each office listed on the service list should
be served separately.
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